

Corporate and Foundation Relations News Fall 2011

The Seaver College-Glenwood Elementary Professional Development School

A Professional Development School is a unique and replicable partnership between a university and a K-12 school with the goal to create an integrated learning community benefiting the school students, student teachers, master teachers, faculty, and administrators. Carrie Birmingham, Associate Professor of Teacher Education at Seaver College was awarded a grant by the Wood-Claeyssens Foundation to develop a PDS between Seaver College and Glenwood Elementary in Thousand Oaks. This grant will support the development of the Seaver-Glenwood PDS. It will also enable them to work with the already established GSEP-EARTHS Elementary PDS, under the direction of Kathy Church, in order to learn from their experience. Yas Djadali, Assistant Director of Career Services for GSEP facilitated the *Strengths in Education in Teaching* workshop with the PDS teachers. The program is designed to support individual teaching strengths to improve teaching, learning, communication, and collaboration. This is a true Pepperdine collaborative project.





Top: Carrie Birmingham, Bottom: Kathy Church

FY12 Corporate & Foundation Grants Submitted to Date:

Jody Brightman Dr. Kathy Church Dr. Anthony Collatos

Dr. Joseph Fritsch

Dr. Miguel Gallardo/ Dr. Duncan Wigg

Raleigh Gissel
Cathy Thomas Grant
Dr. Susan Helm
Dr. Matt Joyner
Hannah Parmalee
Michael Sims

Dr. Duncan Wigg

The Annenberg Foundation HSBC Aetna Foundation

Dreyfus Foundation

The Koret Foundation

American Honda Foundation

Wallace Genetic Foundation Windgate Charitable Foundation

Goodall Family Charitable Foundation

Masimo Foundation Pacific Life Foundation Summer Internship Program

EARTHS Professional Development School

The Holmes Project

Ring Opening Polymerization of Cyclic Esters

Sisters of St. Joseph Healthcare Foundation PUMHC

Junior Masters Swim Program

Edinburgh Project Diabetes Prevention Ethnobotany Research Relationship IQ Project 15X Conference

Pepperdine University Mental Health Outreach

We would like to recognize those awarded corporate and foundation grants in FY11:

Dr. Carrie Birmingham Wood-Claeyssens Foundation Park Oaks Professional Development School
Dr. Luisa Blanco Raynal Charles G. Koch Charitable Foundation Role of Institutions for Economic Development

Career Services Target Diversity in Careers Series

Rebecca Carson WESTAF Center for the Arts

Dr. Anthony Collatos Google Urban Parent Teacher Education Collaborative

Dr. Bruce Einhorn Fridolin Charitable Trust Asylum and Refugee Law Clinic

Dr. Michael Feltner Kenneth T. and Eileen L. Norris Foundation Norris Scholars Program

Dr. Susan HelmMcKesson CorporationDiabetes EducationDr. Susan HelmNovo Nordisk, Inc.Diabetes EducationDr. Susan HelmNIPRO DiagnosticsDiabetes Education

Humanities & Teacher Education Hearst Foundation Writing Center Endowment

Dr. Lee Kats W. M. Keck Foundation Developing Undergraduate Student as Scholar

Dr. Ted McAllister Earhart Foundation A Sense of Place Conference

Natural Sciences Division The Ahmanson Foundation Science Equipment

Hannah Parmalee Windgate Charitable Foundation Growing a Healthy Relationship

Pete Peterson James Irvine Foundation Davenport Institute

Dean Emeritus Ronald F. Phillips John B. & Nelly Llanos Kilroy Foundation Unrestricted

School of Public Policy Conrad N. Hilton Foundation Sumer Internship Program

Dr. Darlene Rivas Rockefeller Archive Center Research on Rockefeller

Mark Roosa The Fletcher Jones Foundation Library Renovation

Dr. Charles Runnels Confidence Foundation Youth Citizenship Seminar

Dr. V. Seshan Wood-Claeyssens Foundation Capstone Policy Research Team Support

University Iacocca Family Foundation Unrestricted
University Jewish Community Foundation Unrestricted

University John and Beverly Stauffer Foundation Stauffer Chapel Maintenance
University Ventura County Community Foundation Pepperdine Associates Program
Dr. Duncan Wigg George Hoag Family Foundation Village of Hope Supervision
Dr. Duncan Wigg Orange County Community Foundation Mental Health Collaborative
Dr. Jere Yates Wood-Claeyssens Foundation Leadership Endowment

Dr. Michael Zakian The Getty Foundation Museum Summer Internships

Foundation Scholarships:

The Ahmanson Foundation

Garabedian Foundation

Ann Peppers Foundation

For more information about available grant opportunities please contact the Corporate and Foundations Relations Staff:

Sheila King, Director (310) 506-4151 <u>Sheila.King@Pepperdine.edu</u>
Suzanne Lazear, Grants Officer (310) 506-4247 <u>Suzanne.Lazear@Pepperdine.edu</u>